Calling all patients, caregivers &
community members!

We're looking for people to share their experiences and ideas on
how to better involve patients in healthcare improvement.

In two virtual workshops, we will:

e Learn how patients and caregivers are
already involved in improving healthcare.

e Explore how patients and caregivers can e
best contribute to a new approach called
"Learning Health Systems” or LHS.

e Work towards creating guidelines for
stronger patient and caregiver
involvement in LHS.

WORKSHOP 1: APRIL 16, 6-8 PM EST
WORKSHOP 2: MAY 7, 6-8 PM EST

©

—— Virtual, Microsoft Teams

Click here for more information



https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=12NHk_QP2EKRDz3py2JwCYta_frfXodMhx2CyAUtWGxUNEsyNFFQUTVaNlZIUUhFWFFSSElRRkFEWS4u

